25

SES/AK/JLB

22 January 1982

Dear Mrs Hawker Costa

Purther to your visit last August, I am wondering whether it is still your intention to apply for renewal of your registration as an External PhD student - possibly with different proposals to those you originally submitted in Movember 1975.

If so please complete and return (along with the £50fee) the enclosed forms - giving as much detail as possible of your current project. You should also indicate in a covering letter how long you have been engaged on it, what progress has been made to date and an estimate of how soon the thesis is likely to be ready for the examiners. This does not commit you in any way and is for the Board's information only. The Board would also like to be informed of any factors that have delayed the progress of your studies since you were first registered in 1976.

Finally, if you wish to apply for approval of your thesis title on the same occasion, separkate forms are enclosed for this purpose.

Perhaps you would let me know what your plans are in due course!

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

Andrea Kelly (Miss) Advisory Assistant, External Division Laws, Economics and Medicine

Mrs S Hawker Costa Avenida Henrique Domont - 53 Apt 301 Ric De Janeiro Brazil